


Welcome & Announcements/Compassion Int’l Update 

Praises & Prayer Concerns 

Prelude    

Opening Songs        “Alleluia Sing To Jesus”   #309 

   “For the Beauty of the Earth”   #793 

Opening Prayer 

Praise Song       “Oh How Good It Is” 

Offering   

Doxology                                                 #815 

Morning Prayer 

Message                    “Family In Focus: Mom, I Need...”    
                 Pastor Paul 

Scripture                               2 Timothy 1:1-7  

Closing Song “He Leadeth Me, O Blessed Thought” #690 

Closing Prayer 

Postlude 

2024 VBS Games Registration IS OPEN!!! Register your child(ren) 

today!!  

Teacher & Nursery Worker Appreciation lunch CANCELLED! 

Spring Council Meeting is Tuesday May 21st @ 7 PM. All active 
members are encouraged to attend!! 

Pastor Chad’s Sabbath Rest will begin May 27 and continue through 
July 7. If you did not receive an email explaining Sabbath Rest, contact 

the office.  

Summer Sunday School We are in need of volunteers to partner with 

FourTwelve for the summer & teach our 1st-4th graders!! Contact Jen 
Recker, Holly Holsinger or Jenny Donley for more details! 

Matthew West Concert @ Wayne Co. Fair Pre-sale tickets are avail-
able now! Contact the church office with questions or  to place ticket or-

ders! We need a minimum of 50 pre-sale tickets to qualify!! 

Financial Secretaries Needed If you would be interested, please see 

Todd Holsinger (Board chair) or anyone on Legal & Finance (Laura Wil-
liams, Tim Krajcik & Brad Tarleton) 

Nursery Workers Needed! No long term commitment required; if 
you are willing to serve at all, please contact the office 

Grocery Bag Ministry Distribution is Thursday, beginning at 5:30 
PM! Volunteers are always welcome! 

NEW Men’s Evening Bible Study!! Begins THIS TUESDAY, 5/14, 
@ 7 PM. Jeral Imhoff will lead the study during the summer months 

based off Proverbs 18:21 & the group will discuss how much influence 
our words have. Questions? Contact Jeral @ 330-201-3230 

Men’s Fellowship Our women’s fellowship has really taken off and we 
would like the men in our congregation to have the same opportunities! 

We are looking for men to help lead activities.  While you may be hesitate 
to take charge, please consider joining a group to help plan events such 

as a golf outing, cookout/ camp out, wood cutting day, men’s breakfast, 
car show, etc.  If you are interested in joining our team, please add your 

name and phone number to the sign up sheet in the Welcome Center and 
a member of the Fellowship commission will be in touch.  

Prayer Requests & Sermon Notes:  
 
 

 


